
 
 
 

 
  Madera Redistricting Workshop Summary 

 
December 4, 2021 John Wells Youth Center 
10:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. Madera, CA 
 
 
On Saturday, December 4, the City of Madera hosted its first redistricting workshop at the John 
W. Wells Youth Center. The City's consulting demographer conducted a presentation on how the 
redistricting process works and walked attendees through the process of designing their own 
proposed district maps utilizing an online mapping tool and paper mapping kits.  Two members 
of the public were in attendance along with Councilmembers Mejia and Montes, City Manager, 
City Clerk, and a translator. 

There was no public comment.   

 


